Pimafederal MEMBER UPDATE

CREDIT UNION

Stone Branch Remodel

In an effort to provide our members with a more pleasant in-branch experience, our Stone branch
will be temporarily under construction as we complete a remodel. The construction is scheduled to
begin on November 28, 2022, with an anticipated completion date in the spring of 2023.

While we will remain open during the remodel, please be advised the lobby will be temporarily
located to the left of our existing front door entryway (signs will be posted). Our drive-thru will also
be fully accessible during the construction period.

As always, the Pima Federal mobile app and online banking service provides unrestricted access
to your account from wherever you are. These services allow you to obtain real time account
information, deposit checks, pay bills, transfer funds, and more.

Safe deposit box members: We understand it’s important for you to have access to your items,
therefore our safe deposit boxes will be accessible throughout the remodel. Please be advised, for
safety purposes, you may be asked to wear a hard hat and/or protective eyewear upon entry into
the safe deposit box area.

We appreciate your patience and flexibility with us as we work on these exciting updates and look
forward to seeing you at our grand re-opening event! More details to come.

If you have any questions about our remodel, don’t hesitate to contact us at 520-887-5010.

Thank you for your valued membership.



